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Item 1 - Hangar Waitlist Update, Jill McClendon  

The wait list numbers as of 9/20/2022 are: 

• 39 people on the Executive Hangar waitlist  

• 90 people on the T-Hangar waitlist (18 waiting for Super-T+ with 48’ doors or larger, 24 waiting for 

T-hangars with 44’ doors, 48 waiting for regular T-Hangars)  

• 4 people on the non-aero End Cap waitlist 

Item 2 - Equipment Donations, Marc Lamb 

The Truckee Tahoe Airport has recently donated two Jay Bird Flight Simulators and a modified plane 

fuselage “The Pumpkin” to the locally based EAA and Civil Air Patrol organizations for continuing aviation 

STEM educational programs.  EAA will use the equipment at their monthly Young Eagle events, and at any 

future TTAD Air Show & Family Festivals. The CAP will use the equipment for their “Mission to Mars” 

summer camps.   

The Jay Bird Flight Simulators were purchased by the District in April 2015 for $2,680 each.  They use 

Windows 7 and are no longer supported by Microsoft or the manufacturer.  The simulators are now set up 

in the EAA building. 

The Pumpkin was acquired for free by the District in the fall of 2015 and was modified by airport staff for 

youth events.  Storage and movement of the air frame was problematic and took hangar space.  The EAA 

will be storing the “Pumpkin” in their workshop bay. 

Item 3 - Special Events, Marc Lamb 

The District has recently hosted two special events on-field. 

Truckee Chamber Annual Awards Event - Sept 9, 2022 Approximately 175 people attended the Chamber’s 

annual awards event held in hangar N-01. The N-01 tenant was displaced for three days, but TTAD staff 

found them an alternate temporary hangar solution. The District hosted our facilities as a community 

benefit. 

Honda Ad Commercial Filming - Sept 16, 2022 An L.A. based advertising company was in town filming a 

Honda SUV commercial and due to heavy smoke in our area, were in desperate need of inside warehouse 

space for green-screen filming.  Hangar P-04 was in a new-tenant transition and available for a one-day 

rental. A crew of 50+ with 26 vehicles filmed for six hours.  The District charged for the facility use. 


